
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Forms 1 -4 
 

Circular No: 106/2022-23                30
th

 January,2023. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is to inform that there will be a holiday for Primary Department students on 

3rd February 2023 on account of Pre Primary Annual Sports Day. 

 

 
Ms. G. Mathias 
Principal 
 


